
 
 

November 6, 2006 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The attached leaf, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid (“Company”), 
is being transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission, State 
of New York: 

 
    Second Revised Leaf No. 236 
 
    To PSC No. 219 Gas 
 
    Effective: December 18, 2006 

     
 The purpose of this filing is of a housekeeping/conforming nature to revise the Sales or Delivery 
Service Application Form for Non-Residential Service Customers contained in PSC No. 219 Gas. 
 

On December 4, 1998 and April 15, 2005 (as further revised on June 23, 2005), the Company 
submitted filings proposing to revise the Non-Residential Service Application Form.  These filings proposed 
to make the application form for non residential service less complicated for our customers and to automate 
the process where possible.  These revisions were approved by the Commission in Case Nos. 98-G-1324 
and 05-G-0458 issued and effective December 17, 1998 and July 20, 2005, respectively.  

 
It has recently come to the attention of the Company that a section of this form was inadvertently 

deleted when these forms were revised in the above noted filings.  Specifically, Section 7-Energy Profile, 
contained language that stated customers have the right to request that the Company perform an 
inspection to assure the accuracy of their meter(s) when signing this form.  As stated above, this line was 
inadvertently deleted with the previous revisions of the form.  Subsection D on Leaf No. 236 has been 
added proposing to reinstate this previous language to the form. 
 

Because this leaf is being revised in a housekeeping/conforming nature, it is respectfully requested 
that this leaf become effective on less than statutory time, on December 18, 2006, so the amendments 
contained herein conform to the existing provisions contained within the tariff at the earliest possible date. 

 
Also, the Company requests waiver of newspaper publication of the proposed changes as required 

by 16NYCRR 720-8.1 in that the modification is of a housekeeping/conforming nature and has no material 
effect on the Company’s ratepayers. 

 
 Please advise the undersigned of any action taken with respect to this filing. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Marcia Collier  
      Manager, Gas Pricing 
       
MGC/tlf (S:/tariffs/219tariff/docfile/letters/lett159) 
 
Attachments 

Received: 11/6/2006


